
  

 

 

 

 

Chappy’s Race for Gold  
Wednesday	28	March	-	Years	1	&	2	(1st	lunch)	&		Prep	(2nd	lunch)	

The annual Treasure Hunt is on again.  It’s a bit of lunchtime fun 
during Chappy Week, looking for “gold” at school.  

Here’s how it works…  Fill	out	a	form	for	each	child.		Attach	$2	and	return	it	
to	Chappy’s	Payment	Box	in	either	the	junior	school	or	the	senior	school.	

Once	registered,	your	child’s	name	is	written	on	a	brown	paper	bag	that	also	has	the	
secret	details	about	the	gold	to	be	found	around	the	school.		Those	bags	are	given	to	
the	class	teacher	on	the	day	of	the	hunt	to	be	distributed	before	lunchtime.		Children	
who	have	not	registered	in	time	will	be	encouraged	to	participate	by	helping	a	friend.	

After	going	on	the	Race	for	Gold,	the	children	then	find	Chappy	and	trade	what	they	
have	collected	for	a	chocolate	Easter	Bunny	(food)	or	a	decorative	egg	(non-food).	

Forms and money ($2) need to be returned by Friday 16th March 
to be able to participate.  Your support is much appreciated.   

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

Chappy’s Race for Gold    

To participate in the fun, attach $2 and return to Chappy’s Payment Box by 
Friday 16th March. 

Name _________________________   

Class _________________________   

Please circle:  Chocolate Bunny  or  Decorative Egg 

Yay!  

Chappy Week is 
nearly here! 

Starting just before 
the Gold Coast 

Commonwealth 
Games 


